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ATLANTIA, THROUGH ITS SUBSIDIARY GRUPO COSTANERA, AWARDED CONCESSION 

FOR PROJECT LINKING VIAL RUTA 78 WITH HASTA RUTA 68 

 

Rome, 2 February 2018 – Atlantia announces that on 1 February 2018 the Company, 

through its Chilean subsidiary, Grupo Costanera, was awarded the concession for the 

project that will link Vial Ruta 78 with Hasta Ruta 68 (Ruta 78-68). 

The project will involve construction and operation of a new 9.2-km section of urban, free-

flow toll motorway in the city of Santiago. The new road will link Ruta 78 with Ruta 68, the 

two main roads connecting Santiago with the ports of Valparaiso and San Antonio and 

already connected with the section operated under concession by Costanera Norte, a wholly-

owned subsidiary of Grupo Costanera. The estimated cost of the project is €200m.  

Atlantia owns a 50.01% interest in the holding company, Grupo Costanera. The remaining 

49.99% is held by CPPIB. Grupo Costanera operates a total of 313 km of motorway network 

under concession in Chile, including approximately 100 km of urban motorway in service 

in Santiago. In July 2017, Grupo Costanera was also awarded the concession for the 

Américo Vespucio Oriente Príncipe de Gales - Los Presidentes project. This regards 

construction and operation of the final section of the orbital motorway serving Santiago, 

consisting of a 5.2-km long tunnel using a free-flow tolling system. 


